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From:
Sent: 05 October 2021 14:45
To: CDP@daera-ni.gov.uk
Cc:

Subject: 2021-10-05_TG-NIEA CDP_A5WTC McKean's Moss ASSI Mgmt Plan 
Consultation

Attachments: A5WTC_NIEA Consultation on McKean's Moss ASSI.pdf

 

WSP UK Limited (WSP) have been commissioned by the Department for Infrastructure (DfI) to initiate 
contact with NIEA in order to seek advice and input to the design and implementation of a habitat 
management plan at McKean’s Moss ASSI in relation to the proposed A5 Western Transport Corridor 
following recommendations made in the Planning Appeals Commission (PAC) report resulting from 
the 2020 Public Inquiry for the proposed scheme. 

Please find attached a formal consultation letter requesting NIEAs advice on this matter which we 
hope that you may be able to assist on and look forward to hearing back from you soon. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Associate Ecologist (BSc (hons), MSc, MCIEEM) 
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